
 

 

 

        23rd September 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS  
 
We are delighted to inform parents that we have arranged for Tempest Photographer’s to attend 
school on Friday 7th October 2022 for whole school photographs.   
 
All children will be individually photographed and a small proof will be sent home, siblings in school 
will be photographed together. 
 
You are under no obligation and the proofs do not need to be returned to school if you decide not to 
buy the photograph.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
K Huddart 
Acting Head Teacher  
 
 
 


